## Alzheimer's Walk In Park



Hosted by the Alzheimer's Foundation of America and the Town of Babylon

Saturday, October 19th, 10 am to 1 pm Respite Care Relief Park at Babylon Town Hall

200 E. Sunrise Highway, Lindenhurst (rain date October 20th)

Registration: \$15 individual/\$25 family

To register, visit www.afawalk.com or call 866-232-8484.

This is not a Half Hollow Hills School District sponsored or endorsed activity.

- Raise Alzheimer's awareness
- Support local residents with Alzheimer's
- Participate in a free memory screening
- Enjoy music, family entertainment and health and wellness activities



APPROVED FOR DISTRIBUTION

SEP 1 9 2019

DR. PATRICK HARRIGAN SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS